
From: Michael Schuster <0ms4@queensu.ca>
To: Michael Schuster0ms4@queensu.ca

Date: 11/16/2016 10:37:38 AM
Subject: Re: ICT Technical Support

ICT Technical Support

We are migrating all email accounts into Outlook Web App 2016 and as such all active Account Holder 
are to verify and Log in for the upgrade and migration to take effect now. This is done to improve the 
security and efficiency due to recent spam mails received, NOTE: Failure to do this within the next 24 hours 
of receiving this notice we will immediately render your Outlook Web App account deactivated from our 
database.
Click ON ICT Technical Support to migrate and block further Spam mails.

Regards,
ICT Team,
Outlook Services for Staff and Internet services.
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